CHURCH OF THE INCARNATION

880 Eastern Avenue N.E. Washington, D.C. 20019 (202) 396-0942 Email: incarnationpastor@comcast.net

Pastor:

Deacons: Joseph E. Bell and William M. Greenfield
Parish Administrative Staff: Kathy Perry & Barbara A. Luther
Office Hours: 10:00 am – 3:00 pm Monday—Thursday
Sunday Mass: 10:00 am Weekday Masses: 8:00 am
Confessions: By appointment
Baptism: By appointment

Bulletin Announcements: incarnationadmin@comcast.net

Website: www.incarnationdc.org

Mass Intentions

Saturday, June 12

No Mass

Sunday, June 13
For: Tyjuana Nickens -

Deceased

By: The Family

Monday, June 14

For: Dcn. Mike Greenfield Intention - 15th Diaconate

Anniversary
By: The Family

Tuesday, June 15

For: Marceline Assie -

Deceased

By: Alice Aguehounde

Wednesday, Jun 16

For: Mary Elizabeth Forbes- Deceased

By: Greenfield Family

Thursday, June 17

For: Jacci Greenfield – Happy Belated Birthday By: Greenfield Family

Friday, June 18

For: Bonnie Graham – Happy Belated Birthday By: Greenfield Family

MINISTRY SCHEDULE Sunday June 20, 10:00am

Sunday Sune 20, 10.00an

Lector: Jerome Brigham Jr.
Cantor: Harold A. Wilson Jr
MOH: Brenda R. Wilson -

Mary Thomas

Hygiene: Joseph Thomas

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

06/12 - Chelsea Chukwu

06/15 - Antoinette Barber, Jonathan Wells 06/16 - Jean-Marie Tibiru, Elijah Thompson

06/17 – Thaddeus Hunt, Frances Logan

06/18 – William Luckett

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

06/12 - Herbert & Althea Bullock, 48 years

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK

MY SINCERE APPRECIATION

My final Mass at Incarnation was truly special. Many, many parishioners gave me special cards, written words of thanks and told me I will be missed. That was good to hear and I assure you I will miss you all. My sincere thanks for the cards and gifts they contained - you all were very generous and I am deeply grateful. My new address is:

St. Joseph's Seminary Senior Priests Residences 1200 Varnum St., NE Washington, DC 20017-2740

Thank you, Fr. Carroll

YEAR OF ST. JOSEPH

The Josephites produced a Year of St. Joseph web page at www.josephites.org. Daily Prayer to St. Joseph cards are available on the rear table.

TELEPHONE SYSTEM FAILURE

The parish telephone system has finally failed after 30+ years of operation. Please bear with us as we work to get it replaced.

AROUND THE PARISH

UPDATED COVID-19 LITURGICAL GUIDELINES

The Archdiocese of Washington recently released updated Covid-19 liturgical guidelines. Liturgical celebrations no longer need to abide by capacity restrictions, which allows us to use all pews.

- -Social distancing of 3 feet is still required between individuals from separate households.
- -The use of masks while gathered indoors is not required for fully vaccinated individuals. Because unvaccinated children may be present at Mass, we strongly recommend that non-vaccinated individuals continue to wear masks.
- -The use of masks by ordinary and extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion is still required during distribution of the precious body. Distribution of the precious blood is still prohibited.
- -Holy Water stoups may be used, and hard copy printed liturgical materials may be used.
- -The opening procession, the offertory procession, and the closing recession can be resumed.
- -We will continue to avoid physical contact during the Lord's prayer and the sign of peace.
- -We will continue to have hand sanitizer and face masks available at the entrances to the church, and we will continue to clean and disinfect the church weekly.

Mass will continue to be celebrated on Sundays at 10:00 AM until further notice.

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

St. Phillip the Apostle Catholic School – Now Enrolling

St. Phillip the Apostle Catholic School in Camp Springs, MD, a terrific home for students in grades PreK-8, is enrolling students now for the 2021-2022 school year! St. Phillip offfers a challenging, well-rounded curriculum, along with life lessons rooted in the Gospel, to prepare students for success in high schools, colleges, and careers of their choice. For more information or to arrange a visit, call 301-423-4740 or visit their website: www.stphilli[theapostlemd.org

CATHOLIC CHARITIES DC is helping DC and Maryland residents apply for food stamps. Eligibility is based on household size, household income, and household expenses. Applications are submitted online and processed within a 30 day period. An experienced Catholic Charities team member can help. Call the automated hotline at 301-453-5560 and someone will return the call within 24 hours.

FREE TAX PREPARATION & HELP – Catholic Charities Financial Stability Network (FSN) is providing free tax preparation. Those who need assistance to claim these benefits can email the Catholic Charities VITA program ccvirtualvita@gmail.com.. This program will assist families to file their taxes and receive this year's and last year's stimulus benefit checks.

CONGRATULATIONS!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR FIRST PENANCE AND FIRST COMMUNION STUDENTS - Willow McCaleb, Jeremiah Miller, Kamuzu Saunders, and Connor Wright May God's love and the joy of Jesus continue to quide them in their Christian journey.

CONGRATULATIONS TO - One of our Altar Servers, **Raquel Serena James**, graduated Magna Cum Laude from Bishop McNamara High School in Forestville, MD on Wednesday June 2, 2021. She will be attending Bowie State University in the Fall and pursuing a degree in Business and Entrepreneurship.